
 

 

 

 
 

29 April 2015 

 
Sweethearts and honeybuns… 

It’s cake sale time again. Grade 2V is hosting tomorrow, so Grade 1 – 7 bring your spare change for a 

sweet treat! Teacher Laura’s class will be hosting next week Thursday, so the Mickey Mouse pupils 

have to wait 1 week for their fun. 

 

Fabulous feedback… 

Our report cards (Mickey Mouse through to Grade 7 excepting Grade 1) will be sent out this week 

Thursday. Overall our pupils did exceptionally well this cycle, and we are proud of all the hard work and effort they have put 

into their work. If you do not receive your child’s report this week, please contact the office on Monday.  

We will have a Parent’s Morning Meeting next week Saturday 9th May at 8h00 if you would like to see your child’s teacher 

concerning the report. All Grade 1 parents are expected to attend (it will be a general, compulsory Grade 1 Parent Meeting), 

but parents from any other grades are invited to send an e-mail so we can arrange for timeslots if you would like to discuss 

your child’s progress. Teachers are also available before and after school to meet, but please just phone the office 

beforehand to make an appointment for a quiet and personal meeting.  

 

Mickey’s got TALENT! 

It is almost that time of the year again where our Mickey 

Mouse pupil’s put on their own in-house TALENT SHOW!! On 

Friday, May the 15th, all preschool kiddies are invited to take 

to the stage to show their peers their hidden talents, like 

blowing bubblegum bubbles, riding a bike, telling a joke, 

singing a lullaby or playing the guitar or keyboard! 

Entry rules… 

1. Audition with Teacher Kathy next week (or just give her 

your name ;) 

2. All DANCES and SINGING must be accompanied by 

backing tracks to be stage-worthy! (Otherwise we have a 

flood of spontaneous unrehearsed entrees on the morning 

of the show!) 

3. All items are FANTASTIC to us, so don’t be embarrassed 

if your child thinks they can dance but in your opinion they 

actually flap about on a stage. We guarantee an ego-

boosting, thunder-clapping, foot-stomping response, no 

matter how simple or crazy the item. Remember that we 

are dealing with 4 – 6 year old stars – and we know it! 

  

Thank you for SPORTS DAY!!! What a super day. Check out our website for amazing pic’s of our athletes 

(www.solidfoundationsprimary.com) We couldn’t do it without your parental support and enthusiasm! 

A very a special to the following parents who were willing to give up their time to keep our tummies filled: 

Mr and Mrs Adkins, Mrs Nkwanyane, Mrs Joshua and Mrs Mbenda Benga. 

You are a blessing. 

 

Enjoy the next Long Weekend. 

 

Theme for Mickey Mouse for next week: 

Food glorious food 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 

 

 

 

 

http://www.solidfoundationsprimary.com/


Transport for the winter months 

-Looking for transport to save your child from exposure to  cold, early and dark winter mornings? 

-Thinking of ways to get your child home before the sun sets during the winter afternoons especially from 

aftercare? 

Think and look no more.. 

-No squashed sardine loading 

- No driving around with children from school to school to get a full load first. 

Customized, safe, motherly and reliable shuttles to suit all your transport needs. 

 Contact Liz at Liz's School Shuttle Service 079 0298047 available on whatsapp 

(I'm also a parent of 2 children at Solid Foundations Primary School ) 
 

 


